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Fwd: Warm Springs CRD Staffing and Contact Update Re: Aurora Airport update - January 2023

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 1/24/2023 5:24 AM
To Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>
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Vaction: Friday, 2/10 through Monday, 2/20
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| strive to respond to emails within 3 full workdays, unless we are currently collaborating on an established timeframe
then | will respond within a day.

Sent from my phone, please excuse any typos or mistakes.

From: Christian Nauer <christian.nauer@ctwsbnr.org>

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 4:10:10 PM

To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

Subject: Warm Springs CRD Staffing and Contact Update Re: Aurora Airport update - January 2023

Hello All,

| have some news to share with you: | am leaving my position at Warm
Springs (effective Friday, Dec. 16) to take a job with the Oregon
Department of Transportation early in 2023.

I want to thank everyone for their efforts to protect and enhance our
historic properties and cultural resources. It has been a pleasure and

an honor to serve Warm Springs and to work with you over the last five
years. Please continue to correspond with Warm Springs as we
transition to new staff.

| would ask that you help to update this change in your email contact
lists, and to spread this announcement to others in your organizations
that may need to know.
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Here is our updated contact information: Currently, for notices and
other correspondence please send hard copies to the Tribal Council
Chairman Jonathan Smith Sr. Please provide email correspondence to
THPO@ctwsbnr.org and please cc our Tribal Historic Preservation
Officer (THPO) and NAGPRA Coordinator Bobby Brunoe at
robert.brunoe@ctwsbnr.org.

My new title with ODOT will be Archaeologist/Tribal Liaison; | will
still be in the game and helping to protect our heritage, albeit in a
different capacity. | wish all of you and your families health and
happiness in the future.

Best regards,

Christian

Christian Nauer, MS

Cultural Resource Manager

Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation of Oregon
Branch of Natural Resources

christian.nauer@ctwsbnr.org
Office 541.553.2026
Cell 541.420.2758



